
2012 Area 75  

DELEGATE'S 

WORKSHOP Coffee & Breakfast Treats 

Sunday, March 25, 2011 @ 9:00 a.m.
Madison Senior Center
330 W. Mifflin Street
Madison, WI 53703  

Who should go?
Area Officers, Area Standing Committee Chairs, DCMs, GSRs,    ANY and ALL AA 

members interested in the future of AA General Service .     

What's this all about?  
This workshop is the opportunity for the members of AA in Area 75 to give input 

to the General Service Conference through our Delegate.  Participants will first divide up 
by service committees. Each committee will be given material on the actual topics that 
are to come before the General Service Conference (April 21-28). Each committee will be 
moderated by the appropriate standing committee chair or other experienced member. 
A secretary to record notes will be chosen in each group. 

After time has been given to consider the General Service Conference agenda items, all 
will gather as a whole to receive the reports of the committees, just as happens at the 
actual General Service Conference. The Delegate and members will then hear each 
report.  The whole process helps the Delegate know YOUR take on the items coming 
before the General Service Conference BEFORE voting.  

Why should you come?  
As AA members, we each hold the future direction of AA in our hands. 

Participating in the Delegate's Workshop will give you an opportunity to learn about and 
to be heard on REAL AA service issues.  We should finish by 2:30 pm.

Won't YOU please attend?  Bring an AA friend or sponsee?  Thank you!

Nancy H., Area 75 Panel 61 Delegate (Delegate@area75.org or 414-801-5184)

mailto:Delegate@area75.org

